
 

 

Candidates Seeking Appointment to the 

Provincial Court of Newfoundland and Labrador 

(REVISED) 

NOTICE 
 

Those persons seeking appointment to the Provincial Court of Newfoundland and 

Labrador should note the following: 

 There is currently one vacancy to be filled by this process: 

 Happy Valley–Goose Bay 
 

 The deadline for applications is extended to MARCH 27, 2019. 

 Anyone who has applied since June 5, 2017 should advise of their continued 

interest in the judicial district of Happy Valley-Goose Bay and ensure their 

application is current. In particular all medical forms, criminal records checks, as 

well as authorization and release forms to the Law Society must be dated within 

30 days prior to the application deadline. 

 All forms including the Guidelines and Procedures Regarding the Selection of 

Candidates for Judicial Appointment can be found at:   

http://www.court.nl.ca/provincial/judiciary/becomeajudge.html 

This revised notice is posted on March 13, 2019 at the request of The Judicial Council 
of the Provincial Court of Newfoundland and Labrador. 
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